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REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
 
06.10.25 - Y5 Stay and 
Learn Sessions 
 
15.10.25 - RSR Reading 
Meeting and Stay and 
Learn Session  
 
16.10.25 - RGG Reading 
Meeting and Stay and 
Learn Session  
 
16.10.25 9:15am - Coffee 
Morning : Helping Your 
Child With Fears And   
Worries 
 
20.10.25 - Smile Squad 
Oral Health Programme 
 
W/C 20.10.25  - Y1, 2 and 
6 Stay and Learn Sessions 
 
23.10.25 9:15am - Sleep 
Clinic Parent Workshop 
 
23.10.25 - School Discos 
 
24.10.25 3:15pm - Finish 
for half term  
 
03.11.25 - Return to 
school for Autumn 2 
 
W/C 03.11.25 - Y3 and 4 
Stay and Learn Sessions 
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Hello Parents and Carers! 
Over the next few weeks, we have some events coming up which may be of interest. 

Our Educational Mental Health Practitioner will be delivering a 'Helping Your Child 
With Fears And Worries' parenting group. This is a six-week programme and each      

session lasts for two hours. The parenting group is suitable if your child is experiencing 
panic, general, social or separation anxiety and you would like to work on this with    

other parents experiencing similar things with their child. To find out more information 
we will be holding a Coffee Morning on Thursday 16th October at 9.15am. 

We will also be holding a Sleep Clinic Workshop for parents on Thursday 23rd October 
from 9:15-10:45am. If you would like to attend either of these events, please contact 

the School Office. 
As a school we are supported by Beautiful New Beginnings who offer counselling       

services for pupils. They are running a Counsellor-Led Walk for parents on Tuesday 7th 
October at 1pm. These gentle, guided walks provide a safe and informal space to talk 

directly with a counsellor about your child’s needs and possible next steps, explore 
support options available within the community and connect with other parents and 

carers who are on a similar journey. If you are interested, please sign up at            
Calderstones Wellbeing Walk – Counsellor Led.  

Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Howard 

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 
This week in PSHE Assembly, KS2 talked about Junior Park Run and how 
it is a fantastic chance to keep fit, meet new friends and try something 
new! Our closest Junior Park Run is in Norris Green Park every Sunday at 
9am. The children were very excited about it - give it a try this week! 
In KS1 Assembly we talked about families and how they are all so      
different. We read a book called ‘We Are Family’  and talked about how 
the families were different and similar. 

 
 Year One Phonics 

 

This week in Phonics 
 

This week, Year 1 have been revising Phase 
Three sounds. 

‘oo’: scoop, spoon, moon 
‘ar’: star, farm, car 
‘ur’: turn, surf, curl 
‘or’: corn, fork, sort 

‘oo’ can also make a short ‘u’ sound as in 
book, look and took. 

 
Can you read this sentence? 

The farmer took a scoop of corn from the turf. 
 

Look out for these sounds in your reading 
books! 

 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school  values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance each week. Attendance this 
week has been lower than last week              
unfortunately. It is vital children are in school 
every day. 
 

OVERALL - 93.6% 
Monday - 91.4% 
Tuesday - 94.7% 
Wednesday - 93.8% 
Thursday -  93.8% 
Friday - 92.4% 
 
 

Well done to 1GA and 4CM who had over 97% 
attendance this week. You will receive       
Champions Breakfast on Monday! 

https://www.beautifulnewbeginnings.co.uk/event-details/calderstones-wellbeing-walk-counsellor-led-2025-10-07-13-00


SPOTLIGHT ON... 
Lunchtimes 
 

At Wellesbourne, we are committed to ensuring that lunchtimes are fun, children are taught the skills to play 
games and problem-solve and that health and fitness is promoted. To do this, we offer a range of clubs at 

lunchtimes as well as offering lots of different games for children to play. We have two adult Play Leaders from a 
company called Full of Beans who support us at lunchtimes by leading and modelling games, as well as having Year 

5 and 6 Play Leaders who lead different zones on the playgrounds. Our Year 5 and 6 Play Leaders have been 
trained by Full of Beans to ensure they know how to plan and lead games, as well as support our younger children. 
Our Y5 and 6 Play Leaders lead activities such as drawing and Lego in the Quiet Area, ball games, golf and target games 
on the playgrounds and also lead dances in the Dance Zone with a speaker. We also have Year 5 children who read to 
our younger children each day in the Reading Zone. The younger children absolutely love taking part in the activities 

with our oldest children, who do a fantastic job of making lunchtimes fun and active! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

CURRENTLY READING… 
 

In school, every class dedicates 15 minutes a day to reading for pleasure 
from a carefully-crafted reading spine. This allows children to explore 
new worlds, builds imagination and develop a lifelong long for books!  

 

This week’s recommendation comes from 6KJ! 

Franklin recommends ‘Skandar and the Unicorn Thief’ by A.F Steadman. 
 

 

Franklin says: “I like this book because 

it puts a twist on how we view           

unicorns. A.F. Steadman has written an 

action novel but is also able to put 

emotion into this book at the same 

time. I would recommend this book to 

fans of the Harry Poter series, both 

young and old! “ 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS 
WEEK 
 
TTRS 
Most correct answers: Hussein A Y4 - 6,823 
Most coins: Luke S Y4 - 27,811 
Improved speed: Zoya F Y6 - Improved by 
3.09 seconds 
Fastest current studio speed: Adam H Y5 - 
0.53 seconds  
 
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Frances B Y2 - 56 
minutes 
Correct answers: Nihit RK Y2 - 587 
Most coins: Logan S Y6 - 3,626 








